
IMPORTANT  IMPORTANT  IMPORTANT 
 

TO ALL NEW PATIENTS 
 
IF YOU MAY BE HAVING AN INJECTION (NERVE BLOCK) ON YOUR FIRST VISIT 
TO US, PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING: 
 

 
1.  You must have a driver available to take you home after the procedure. 
 
2.  You must not eat any solid food or dairy products within 6 (six) hours prior to     
     your appointment time. 
 
3.  You must not drink any liquids within 2 (two) hours prior to your appointment  
     time.  You may take scheduled medications with a sip of water. 

 

 
IF YOU FEEL THAT YOU CANNOT FOLLOW THE ABOVE REQUIREMENTS, PLEASE 
CALL OUR OFFICE AT (828) 324-4005 ASAP. 
 
 
 
FOR YOUR SAFETY, IF THE ABOVE GUIDELINES ARE NOT MET, WE WILL NOT 

BE ABLE TO PERFORM AN INJECTION ON YOUR FIRST VISIT. 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. 
 
  


